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From: Jackie Hammill [mailto:jahammill@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 7:55 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: ATT: Mr MacEwen: DP Murphy application 

Dear Mr MacEwen  
I have been made aware that there is an application by DP Murphy for a coffee shop/convenience/gas bar to be 
established next to Cerettis in Borden. I would like to object to this development happening. This development 
will negatively impact on two family run businesses that have been providing these same services in the area for 
decades; Cerettis and Howatt's.  

Please consider the families who have been there for decades and do not create this new development. People 
love going to family run businesses, supporting these family run small business enterprises on PEI. These 
businesses are what make PEI different, unique to other provinces.  

Support our locals 
Jackie Hammill 




